
Construction Alert
Northbound Florida’s Turnpike Extension Entrance Ramp from 

Eastbound SW 8 Street Opens in New Location

Florida’s Turnpike Enterprise (FTE) has opened a new entrance ramp from eastbound SW 8 
Street/US 41 to northbound Florida’s Turnpike Extension/State Road (SR) 821 in its final 
configuration beginning the morning of Thursday, November 5.  

Drivers on eastbound SW 8 Street/US 41 wishing to access northbound Florida’s Turnpike 
can now use the new entrance ramp from the designated lane (right lane), which is located 
350 feet west of the old ramp entrance. The new entrance ramp is located right after the 
Turnpike overpass, as shown in the aerial graphic below.  

Message boards have been installed along this area to reflect the new ramp location. 
Motorists are encouraged to use caution and follow the posted signage. 

FTE thanks you for your continued patience while we complete this important work. 
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